
Staff Report 
for the Board of Directors’ Meeting of September 13, 2017 

TO: Board of Directors 

FROM: Chip Close, Water Operations Manager 
Shannon Wood, Business Services Technician 

DATE: September 6, 2017 

SUBJECT: Via Del Sol (Tucker) Waterline Extension – Conveyance Agreement                                

OPERATIONS 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Recommend approval of Conveyance Agreement with Robert Tucker, Manager, Golden 
State Manufactured Homes, LLC, for installation of approximately 4,165 lineal feet of  
8-inch pipe, and all appurtenances to serve Nevada County parcels 11-690-09 & -14. 

BACKGROUND: 
The plan check and inspection deposit has been collected. Improvement plans have 
been reviewed and approved by the Chief Engineer. The existing Public Utility 
Easement is adequate and has been documented on the improvement plans. 

BUDGETARY IMPACT: 
None. All costs to be paid by developer. 

Attachments (2) 
• Conveyance Agreement w/out Exhibits
• Cover Sheet of Improvement Plans

Nevada Irrigation District 

(Consent Agenda)
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